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What have we been learning? 

Jet class had great fun on Sports day and all did really well especially in the heat!! 

Thank you all for coming to support the children in their races. 

This week we have been writing our Hansel and Gretel stories, introducing a new 

character, problem and resolution to the story. We can’t wait for you to read them! 

We have been joined by the year 5’s to help us start filming our Hansel and Gretel 

animations using the learn pads.  

On Wednesday afternoon we were very lucky to be able to take part in a martial arts 

session led by the martial arts club that Thomas Brough attends. The children learnt 

new skills and moves and had an amazing time. Thomas enjoyed demonstrating 

some of his moves for the class to follow. Well done Thomas! 
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Next Week 

 
We will be continuing to create our felt owl 

keyrings, developing our sewing skills. 

 

The Year 5’s will be supporting us to complete our 

Hansel and Gretel animations.  

 

We will be starting a three week course on Zumba 

in P.E which we are really looking forward to. 

 

We are being visited by Avon Fire and Rescue 

Services to teach us about fire safety.  

Important information  

 
We need helpers to support the children with 

their sewing skills to make felt owl keyrings. If 

you are available any day for the next two weeks 

please let us know. 

 

PLEASE ENSURE YOUR CHILD HAS SUNCREAM 

APPLIED, A SUN HAT AND WATER BOTTLE IN 

SCHOOL DURING THIS HOT WEATHER.  

 

 

 

Enchanted forest project outcome for Jet and Emerald 

classes – Thursday 12th July (pm) 

 

Infant disco – Tuesday 17th July 4.45-5.45pm 
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